
EMS workshop scheduled in Chappell

The Emergency Medical Services Program of the Nebraska Department of Health and Human
Services will offer a workshop on “Farm Emergencies” for emergency medical technicians and
first responders.  

  

The workshop will be held at the Chappell Fire Hall, 1600 2nd Street, on Tuesday, April 27,
from 6-9 p.m. MDT.   

  

The workshop is worth three continuing education hours.  

  

For more information, contact L D “Wally” Wallace, Panhandle Nebraska Emergency Medical
Specialist, 1-888-216-3090. 
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